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Activity Report 2023 
 

This year, the Class counted a total of 4 boats: 

391, 564, 726 and 756, 

of which one (SLO 564) participated in international events by paying the fee to the international class. 

The other three had some difficulties in finding the crew for international events and participated in local 

regattas, mainly at Slovenian ORC. 

Boat SLO 564 participated on ESS regattas in Opatija (CRO), Portoroz (SLO), Riva (ITA) and Trieste (ITA). It 

also participated in numerous Melges regattas in the Gulf of Triest, where the number of boats is 

constantly growing. 

Y.C. Marina Portoroz carried out the organisation of the ESS in Portoroz in the period between the 21st 

and 23rd of April. At the event competed 23 boats from 10 nationalities. Next year the event is scheduled 

for 10th to 12th of May. 

There is a new generation of young sailors coming up, which we hope will replenish the other three 

boats, making them able to compete also on international venues.  

 

The Chairman, 

Alan Mahne Kalin (SLO 564) 


